
MW82 September 21-24  
The Glennie School  

Toowoomba. 

Our Cursillo weekend this year will take on a new and 

exciting form. It will be a Combined men’s and women’s 

event. This weekend will see a team which is also com-

bined with both men and women.  

Combined Cursillos have been effective and popular in 

other dioceses, here and overseas. Congratulations to Car-

olyn Smith from Toowoomba West parish who will be the 

Lay Director for MW82. Please keep Carolyn  in your 

prayers as she gathers her team.  

 

Greetings and welcome to Jottings, which contains 

snippets of Cursillo information for your 2023 

calendar.   Marg Carr Diocesan Lay Director 

Issue 1: February 2023. 

Did you know? 

Pilgrimages will be held every 

two years and the next one is 

planned for 2024 . Sally 

Turnbull  will be organising 

the pilgrimage to Stanthorpe 

and Warwick areas.  

Come and join us and watch 

this space!  

Phone: 555-555-5555 
Fax: 555-555-5555 
Email: someone@example.com 

If  you would like to keep in touch with Cursillo 
throughout Australia, the National Cursillo website is  
https://www.cursillo-australia.org 

Jottings 

Date claimers 

for your diary!

(so far)  

April 29  

Bundaberg West 

Church of the Good 

Shepherd  

 

June 10 

Toowoomba West 

St Augustine’s 

1:00 pm BYO lunch from 12 

noon & ZOOM  

 

July 

Kangaroo Point 

 

September 9  
Warwick 

 

October 14 
Freshwater 

Church of Risen Christ  
1:00 pm BYO lunch from 12 

noon & ZOOM  

 

November 25 
Diocesan Ultreya 

1:00 pm BYO lunch from 
12 noon & ZOOM  

Venue TBC 

Join our Facebook page for Cursillo Southern Queensland and if you are already a member,  

please invite your Cursillista friends.  

Check out Cursillo Southern Queensland website for the latest information: cursillo-brisbane.com 

Keep our database up to date by contacting our database coordinator Alan Gray (alangray48@me.com) 

know if your details change.                                                                                           Blessings        Marg Carr 

HOW CAN YOU HELP?  

GET INVOLVED! OFFER TO BE A PARISH 
CONTACT IF YOUR PARISH DOESN’T 

HAVE ONE? 

 
During 2022, ZOOM GROUP REUNIONS have been attended by Cursillistas throughout the  

diocese, Consider attending one if you would like to meet other  Cursillistas. These reunions are 2pm on 

the first Wednesday of each month. Here is the link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82593082519?pwd=a242S3A5OHFjQXg1MGkxSlRWNWgzQT09.   

You are welcome to start other  ZOOM reunions if this time doesn’t suit. You can 

access the free ZOOM for 40 minutes, then log back in if you need more time. 

Please consider hosting this  opportunity. 

“Show Your Colours Day  

for Cursillo is the fifth Sunday 

of every month.  

Wear your colours / rainbow 

scarf to church and let others  

know that you are a Cursillista. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82593082519?pwd=a242S3A5OHFjQXg1MGkxSlRWNWgzQT09

